
Revision on Import Requirements for Chilled and Frozen Poultry from the 

Mainland 

 

Subsequent to the agreement with the Mainland authority, the revision on import 

requirements for chilled and frozen poultry from the Mainland has been effected on 

5.9.2017.  The revision mainly covers the following: 

(i) removal of the requirement for having a fade-proof red-coloured stamp 

underneath chilled chicken wing. 

(ii) removal of the requirement for putting anti-fake label of respective Entry-Exit 

Inspection and Quarantine Bureau (CIQ) on packing of chilled poultry. 

(iii) allowing import of chilled and frozen quail from the Mainland; 

(iv) resuming import of chilled and frozen poultry offal from the Mainland.  
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